St Dominic's Catholic College Founded by the Dominican Sisters

Principal: Anna Swann T (+64 9) 839 0380 F (+64 9) 839 0390 E office@stdoms.ac.nz 29 Rathgar Rd, Henderson, Auckland 0610 PO Box 21-123, Henderson, Auckland 0650



14th November 2022

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

I write to advise that staff who are PPTA members will be attending a Paid Union meeting at 1.00pm (offsite) on Wednesday 30th November 2022. The Executive of the Post Primary Teachers' Association has directed members to attend this Paid Union meeting held under Section 26 of the Employment Relations Act 2000.

School will close for all students at 12.10pm. The onsite Camp Survival Day will also finish at 12.10pm. However, the Year 9 and 10 Camp Week Rangitoto Trip will run for the full day as originally planned. Buses will run at the usual times.

The library will be available for those students unable to leave the College due to waiting for a bus or if they are under 14 and require supervision. Please contact the front office if your daughter requires supervision and will be staying onsite. There will be no tuckshop at lunchtime.

Kind regards,

ANNA SWANN TUMUAKI